
Dear Parents,
Spring has sprung! I am loving the warm weather and beautiful flowers. This is my
favorite time of the year. It is full of hope! This past weekend, we celebrated the
resurrection of our amazing Savior and the hope we have in Him.  This hope is
available to us and our kids on the best days and on the worst days, because it is
based on the unchanging character and perfect work on God! 

This winter was one of the hardest seasons for my family as we experienced the
miscarriage of our baby. But God is faithful! How blessed we are to have y’all as our
church family! You loved us so well! I find it hard to image how anyone navigates
the difficult seasons in life (or even the wonderful ones) without a church family. 

During the winter, First Kids emphasized “Becoming Family” in our Discipleship
Plan. Even through we are moving onto another focus, I want to encourage you to
continue in your commitment to bring your kids to church each week.  All of our
kids will face difficult days in life and we want them to know that they have a
church that will love, care, and pray for them and where they can  do the same for
others.  This is the joy of being part of the Body of Christ!

Looking ahead to our Discipleship Plan this spring, we want to focus on “Growing
Followers.” When life if hard (and on every other day), the only thing better than a
church family that loves you is a intimate relationship with the God who loves
perfectly! We want to help our kids know Jesus by teaching and modeling a deep
desire to spend time with Him. Could this be a season of renewed commitment to
spend time with God in prayer & Bible reading for you and your family? What is the
next step of obedience that your family needs to take to follow Jesus more closely?

One way you could consider encouraging your kids to grow as followers of Jesus is
to register them for the National Bible Bee Summer Study! Summertime First Kids
Discovery is going to be using the Summer Study again to encourage and support
our kids in memorizing Scripture. Your kids do not have to register in order to
participate in First Kids Discovery, but registering will allow them to receive their
own Discovery Journal to deepen their study of God’s Word!

Thank you for letting us support you as 
you raise your kids to know Jesus!

Bryanna Iles
Children's Minister
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Dates to
Remember

PARENTING &
LOVING IT
 Sat. April. 13th

FAMILY
DEDICATION 
 Sat. April 14th

VBS WORKDAY 
 Sat. April 20th 

FIRST KIDS
DISCOVERY STORE 
 Wed. May 8th

FIRST KIDS
DISCOVERY PARTY 
 Wed. May 15th

VBS WORKDAY 
 Sat. May 18th 

LEVEL UP
6th graders only
 Wed. May 22nd 

NO WED
ACTIVITIES
 Wed. May 29th

Be sure to add these to your calendar!! 

KNOW JESUS, 
SHARE JESUS

Summer

Study
Scan for more info! 



Spring Focus

SENDING
FAITHFUL

Winter Discipleship Plan! Set some goals to grow...

Making 

JESUS FIRST ON
THE NORTHSHORE

by making  

JESUS FIRST IN
OUR HOMES

WELCOMING
FRIENDS

Learn more about everything happening at First Kids

Who can our family
invite to church?  

BECOMING
Family

Growing
Followers

How can our family
better connect with
our church family?  

How can our family
grow closer to

Jesus?

Who can our family
serve? 

At First Kids, it is our goal that our children
learn to Know Jesus and Share Jesus.  

This Spring we are focusing on knowing Jesus
by cherishing our time with Him!

 
Set some goals with your family! 

How can your family prioritize prayer, reading
the Bible, worship, etc?

Join our
Parent
GroupMe 

Check out
our
Webpage

Follow us
on
Facebook


